
EJTN EXCHANGE PROGRAMME: CALL FOR APPLICATIONS FOR 2ND SEMESTER STUDY VISITS 
 
 
Dear judges and prosecutors, 
 
We hope this finds you well.  
 
We are pleased to announce that EJTN has recently issued a 2nd call for applications for study visits 
to be organized by EJTN in the 2nd semester 2021. 
 
As in the first semester, EJTN may accept candidates from Kosovo to the online study visits not 
involving any participation costs and if places are available.  Online visits will be organised with the 
European Court of Human Rights, the Court of Justice of the European Union, the EU Agency for 
Fundamental Rights and Eurojust. 
 
You will find in attachment the description of each study visit including the dates and target 
audience.  Please note that the format of the visits organized with the EU institutions and the Hague 
Conference for Private International Law is yet to be confirmed. Judges/prosecutors of Kosovo may 
still apply in the event these study visits finally take place online. Should that not be the case, we will 
inform you in due course. 
 
If there are interested judges/prosecutors/judicial trainers for the 2nd semester study visits, the 
Kosovo Justice Academy will add your applications in the list of the respective study visit (SV/ECtHR 
2021; SV/CJEU/2021; SV/FRA/2021; SV/Eurojust/2021; SV/EU/2021; SV/HCCH/2021) in the Exchange 
Programme platform https://exp-platform.ejtn.eu/ospe/activities until 2 July 2021, 18:00 for the 
September visits and 6 August 2021, 18:00 for the visits after September.  
 
The number of applicants per country that will be selected will be determined during the allocation 
process function of available places. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Kosovo Justice Academy 

https://exp-platform.ejtn.eu/ospe/activities

